
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

May 7, 2023 

· WĊđĈĔĒĊ!  Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of 
your pew.  Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list. 

· Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the 
sanctuary.  They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship. 

· Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.  
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.  
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office. 

· We are livestreaming worship on Facebook, YouTube, and Zoom. 

+++ 

· If you need gluten-free bread for communion, please pick it up from 
the table at the rear of the sanctuary before worship or during a hymn. 

· Anyone in our church who is studying in college or beyond may apply 
for a scholarship.  Forms are by the office door.  The deadline is today. 

· The Women’s Association is selling homemade pies for Mother’s Day.  
Order forms are outside the office door; place them in the box by today. 

· The last Wednesday Night Dinner, and the last day of the Wonderful 
Wednesday program for children and youth, will be May 10 (for this year). 

· We are collecting items for our spring rummage sale (June 1 and 2). 

· June 4 will be the last day for livestream worship via Zoom.  Please 
switch to Facebook or YouTube if you are still using Zoom for worship. 

· The Worship and Music Committee is inviting you to sign up to be a 
greeter or communion server on the bulletin board outside the office. 

· We are looking for a volunteer “Sanctuary Caretaker,” who would 
regularly check that the Sanctuary is tidy and neat.  See Bill for more info.  
(We are grateful for those who pick up after themselves on Sundays!) 

· The May/June issue of The Upper Room daily devotional (regular or 
large print) is available at each entrance to the sanctuary.  (Free!) 

· Thanks to a generous donor, our church will once again be offering a 
free week of summer camp at Camp Greenwood (campgreenwood.org) 
to all our church youth and one friend each.  See Lori Filka for the codes. 

 +++ 

· To join the church’s telephone Prayer Chain, contact the church office. 
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